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From: Dave"s Gmail
To: Garcia Barbara
Cc: Gerad Strong
Subject: Grant Application
Date: Sunday, August 11, 2013 8:23:39 PM


Barbara,
Please withdraw the appeal for funding of the recent grant to North Point Child Care as well as the
original application for funding.


Thanks,
Dave Whittington
NPCC Board Chairman
605-381-5470 cell


Sent from my iPhone
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